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CANAPE Winter Newsletter - Celebrating our
achievements 
Happy World Wetlands Day 2021! Today marks the 50th Anniversary of the
Ramsar Convention on Wetlands.  

Despite lockdown, the CANAPE project is pressing on and continuing to deliver
our exciting goals. Meanwhile we have been celebrating and reflecting on what
we have achieved so far in the first 3 years of the project.  

2021 is when many of our sites near completion. Throughout the year we will
be building up to a conference to demonstrate and present the work we have
done throughout the project. 

This will be a hybrid event to manage risks around the pandemic, but we are
hoping to see as many of you as safely possible in person. Keep your eyes
peeled for a save the date! 
 

CANAPE Wins Gold  

The Green Organisation has award
CANAPE a gold prize in its annual
Green Apple environmental awards.
This was awarded in the category for
Carbon Reduction projects.  

https://mailchi.mp/68c84874e685/canape-autumn-newsletter-4738084?e=[UNIQID]
https://northsearegion.eu/canape/news/canape-project-wins-gold/


The Green Apple Environment
Awards were established in 1994 as
an annual campaign to recognise,
reward and promote environmental
best practice around the world.  

 

Six months at Barver Moor  
Since construction started last
winter, there has been a radical
change at Barver Moor from a
degraded grass fen used previously
for traditional agriculture, to a
productive paludiculture site. To
learn more about what we have
learned in the last six months, click
here. 

Photography Awards 

Working in wetlands means there is
plenty of opportunity for great
photographs. Our picture to the left,
of students taking peat cores in the
Broads National Park, won an award
at the North Sea Region Photo
contest.  
 

Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter. If you would like any
further information about the project, please don't hesitate to contact

https://northsearegion.eu/canape/news/canape-project-wins-gold/
http://%20https//northsearegion.eu/canape/news/canape-six-months-of-learning-and-growing-at-sphagnum-farm-barver/
https://northsearegion.eu/canape/news/canape-photograph-wins-award/


harry.mach@broads-authority.gov.uk 
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